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Year 3 Roman Day & Workshop  

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

We would like to start the new year and topic with an exciting opportunity!   This term, the 
children in Year 3 will be learning about The Romans and in order to kick off the topic in 
style, we will be holding a Roman Day and will be welcoming an exciting Theatre 
Workshop in to school. 
 
 Monday 8th January 2024 is our Roman Day!  
  
We would love your child to dress up as a Roman on this day.  Please don’t feel you to 
need spend lots of money on an outfit, these can be as simple as you would like them and 
made out of bits from around your house. 
 

We are also lucky enough to have a Roman workshop / Live show on this day. We will be 
joined by Mr. Dilly and his World of History Show, which brings history to life before your 
very eyes!  All children in Year 3 will participate in the workshop, which is interactive and 
highly entertaining.  It will be a fantastic and unforgettable experience and will support the 
children’s learning and understanding of The Romans, which they will be studying 
throughout the term. 
 

The cost for this workshop is £7 per pupil.  We are asking that every pupil contributes, as 
we believe this event will be very beneficial to each child’s learning. If we do not receive 
enough contributions, however, then the visit may not be able to go ahead. 
 

This exciting activity will appear on your Scopay account.  If you are not already registered 
for Scopay, please click here to request an online access code which will be emailed 
directly to you. We are encouraging all parents to sign up for a Scopay account as this 
allows you to make payments outside of office hours. However, if you do not wish to pay 
via Scopay, we are happy to accept cash or a cheque in a sealed envelope, clearly 
labelled with your child's name and class. 
 

We are very excited for the new year, and we have lots more excitement to come! 
 

https://forms.gle/chTcciDL6ZmtQWru6


 

                                                                                                  
                                                                                             

Many Thanks,  
  
Miss Anderson & Mrs McLeish 

Year 3 Teachers 

Nightingale Primary School 
 
Through our values of Respect, Courage, Compassion and Friendship, we learn to Inspire 

to Aspire. 
 


